
 
 

 
 
                       

 
      District Governor Message 

December 2018 
 
The blessings of this Holiday season to all of you! 
 
As we all gather with family and friends over this holiday season, let us remember that miracles do 
happen! We bring trees indoors, we make snow angels, and we watch movies where snowmen 
dance and sing and reindeer fly! We also create some miracles in people’s lives. We give food to 
food banks and pantries, provide meals for the homeless and for the elderly, give toys to children 
who may not otherwise receive them, provide clothing and blankets to ward off the cold, and 
provide friendship to those who may feel friendless. 
 
We will celebrate Hanukkah, Kwanza, Ramadan and Christmas and with those celebrations hold 
tight to those we love, and reach out to others who may not know that love. We are Lions and Leos 
and we honor our traditions by serving our fellow man. 
 
I am enjoying my visits with you at your club meetings. I love going to your events seeing the great 
work you do to raise those funds to be able to give back to your communities and to Lions causes. 
You may not realize how many people you touch with your efforts. I know the numbers are 
immeasurable!  
 
May I wish each and every one of you the greatest of holidays and joy and good fortune in the New 
Year to follow!  
 
 
 
Yours in Service, 
DG Kathy 
 
“There is no higher religion than human service. To work for the common good is the greatest creed.” – 
Author Unknown 
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Some Ideas for New Member Recruitment 
 
An important consideration when looking for new members is that some people have very 
little time to commit to meetings and could be discouraged from joining if meetings are a 
requirement.  Remember that LCI no longer has an attendance requirement and it is 
no longer a reason for dropping a member. While meeting attendance is always desired, 
it is certainly not mandatory – a “minimum participation goal” should be to get members to 
provide their ideas and input via phone, email, or in person; try to be involved in at least one 
or two of your annual activities; and to pay their dues. 
 
A solid recruiting plan looks like this: 
 
1. General Public Relations / Marketing Tasks: 

a. Develop/Revise your Lions Club brochure.  This is should include pictures and 
information on your club and events and someone’s contact information.  

b. Develop/Revise your Lions Club website. Note: there will be a fee to purchase 
a domain name and hosting package if you don’t use the free website offered by 
LCI. 

c. Develop/Revise your Lions Club Social Media Sites.  Make sure you have a 
Facebook page at a minimum.  Facebook is the largest social media site, and the 
ideal demographic for our clubs.   

d. Use your local Community TV.  Local Community TV studios are always looking 
for local programming. Reach out to them an ask about doing a half-hour TV show 
or filming your events.  They may not have the personnel to provide, but they will 
train you on the equipment and you will gain a new skill…and have fun doing it.  

e. Design a business card for your Lions Club with basic contact info and your 
Facebook page and website info.  All members could be given some of these cards 
to handout whenever needed. Some clubs have developed a business card 
offering a free dinner at a meeting that is handed out to prospective members. 

f. Design a postcard dinner invitation.  Reach out to your community “Welcome 
Wagon” who sends information on your town to new people who move in.  Make 
sure it has your current meeting location and time, and a contact.  

g. Arrange for a Lions Club information table at all public town events including 
road races, elections, town meetings, sporting events and as an option you can 
give out water or coffee or snacks.  Always have Club brochures, bookmarks, 
member applications and informational displays/materials. 

h. Send a press release and photos about EVERYTHING your club does.  Your 
local daily/weekly/monthly newspapers are always looking for this kind of 
information, and often use it as filler for empty space when laying out their paper. 
They also may have an online calendar and will post your events there.  Press is 
FREE! 

2. Develop a “canned pitch” or “bulleted checklist” of information to be shared 
about LCI, your Lions Club, and the work you do. This should be given to all of our 
members for use anytime they are discussing the Lions so our message is complete 
and consistent by all members. 



 
3. Divide and Conquer! Approach Various Town Entities for Representation in your 

Club 

We strongly suggested that various town entities could/should be a part of the Lions, 
which would provide a win-win for both your club and their organization as information 
is shared and input is provided on planned activities.  Below is the list of entities 
identified; add others that you see in your community. Next, add in the name of the 
suggested point of contact, and then please assign a Lion member to take on the 
assignment. 
 
IMPORTANT:  FIRST develop the “canned pitch” or “bulleted checklist” of information 
to be shared about LCI, your Lions Club, and the work you do, so your message is 
complete and consistent by all members.  The District can help you with this. (See #2) 

Town Departments: Contact Person: Assigned To: 

Town Administration   

Police Department   

Fire Department   

Recreation Department   

School Administration   

Health Department   

Library   

Council on Aging   

 
Banks and Businesses  

Name Contact Person: Assigned To: 

Bank   

Bank   

Dentist   

Doctor   

Restaurant   

Restaurant   

Store 1   

Store 2   

Store 3   

Pizza   

Pizza   

Day Care Center   

Repair Garage   



Veterinarian   

 
 
4.   Conduct Informational Meetings about YOUR Lions Club, LCI, etc. to which each 

member invites 1-2 people to attend.  Serve coffee and pastry, if morning; a light lunch, 
if daytime; or wine and hors d’oeuvres, if evening.  Try to hold 2 “open meetings” a 
year to serve as the informational meetings. Invite the public to attend your meeting 
and see what they’re like.  The District can help you get speakers for your meetings. 

 

5. Always wear your Lions pin and wear your club shirt as often as possible. Doing 
so promotes conversation and can often result in meeting fellow Lions from other 
towns or getting a new member. You might be surprised at how many people will ask 
you what the “L” stands for! Use the “canned pitch” you developed in number 2 for 
talking points. 

As always, the leadership of the District is here to help your Club succeed.  Please reach 
out to any one of us and we will help you with growing your club. More members = more 
service! 

 

DG Kathy 
781-308-2881 



 



 
 

How the Program Works 
 

1. Buy Cards from MLERF Director Ken Love of the Easton Lions 

Club or 2nd VP MLERF Roland Grenier and MLERF gets 10% 

a. MLERF Director Ken Love email: kslove@comcast.net   

b. 2nd VDG MLERF Roland Grenier email: rolandg@yahoo.com 

2. Use Cards on designated dates on card and MLERF gets another 

10% 

3. Show Flyer on Designated Night and MLERF gets 10%. 

4. You can also show the Flyer on your cellphone and MLERF gets 

10%. 

5. Make sure your clubs name is written in the memo on the check 

for your clubs’ proper credit to MLERF. 

 
 

Form for Multiple Card orders 
 

mailto:kslove@comcast.net
mailto:rolandg@yahoo.com


 

ARABIAN NIGHTS 
Midwinter  

District 33 – S 
January 11-12, 2019 

 
Tentative Schedule of Events 

(Subject to Change) 

 
Friday 

*Registration 2-6; *Parade of Banners 7:00; *Buffet dinner & 
entertainment 7-9:15; *Hospitality Rooms: 9:30 – 12 

 
Saturday 

*Registration 8-6; *Sales Tables 9-3; *Business Meeting w/ 
guest speaker 8:45- 10:15; *Youth Speech 10:30-12; *12-1 
Lunch on your own; *1-3 Workshops (Meet the ID; Grant 
Writing; Future Leaders; Diabetes) and Service Projects (Food 
Pantry Collection/Organization/Distribution & Vision 
Screening); *3:15-4:30 Belly Flop Contest for MLERF; *6:00-
6:45 Cocktail Hour; *6:45 Presentation of Flags; *7:00-9:30 
Banquet, Awards Presentations, Guest speaker: ID Connie 
LeCleir-Meyer; *9:30-12 Hospitality Rooms 

(9-4 LEOS Conference on Saturday) 

 
Sunday 

*Registration 8-10; *9- 11:30 Candidates’ Breakfast; *11:45 
Council of Governors Meeting 

 
 



 



Mid Winter 2019 Menu 
 

Friday Buffet, January 11, 2019 
 

Tossed Garden Salad 
Chicken Hushwee with rice 
Roasted Vegetable Ravioli 
Medley of Fresh Vegetable 

Served with 
Warm dinner rolls with butter 

Coffee, Decaffeinated coffee 
Assorted tea service 

Chefs assorted desserts 
 

Saturday Dinner, January 12, 2019 
 

Plated Salad 
Roast native Turkey 

Corn Bread Stuffing, Country Gravy 
Cranberry Sauce 

Or 
Pork Loin 

Medley of Garden Vegetables 
Potato 

Warm dinner rolls with butter 
Coffee, Decaffeinated coffee  

Assorted tea service 
Boston cream pie 

 

Sunday Buffet January 13, 2019 
 

Assorted Chilled Juices 
Fresh Fruit Salad Bowl 

Steaming Hot Oatmeal with assorted toppings 
Assorted Yogurt with Berries 

Scrambled Eggs, 
Smoked Bacon 

Home Fries Potatoes 
Vermont Maple Sausage 

Buttermilk Pancakes 
Assorted Breakfast Pastries 

Jams and Jellies 
Fresh Brewed Coffee 

Assorted Teas 
 



 



 



 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Lions District 33-S 2019 Mid Winter Conference Ads 
 
 

To:   District 33-S Lions Clubs, Lions Community Business Owners, and Individual Lions Members 
 

It’s that time of year again when we ask all District 33-S Lions Clubs, Lions community business owners and even 
individual Lions, to consider an advertisement in the upcoming Lions District 33S Mid Winter Conference Handbook, 
in support of our District Governor, Kathy Salem. 

 
Donation amounts:  

Full page ad (3”w x 6”h) $125.00 
Half page ad (3”w x 3”h) $ 75.00 
Quarter page ad (3”w x 1 ½”h) $ 50.00 
Supporter Single line (for individuals) $ 10.00 

 
If you, your Lions Club, or your community business, are interested in placing an ad in the District 33S Mid Winter 
Conference Handbook, please complete the form below. 

- Attach the print-ready ad (including artwork and logos), or email an electronic version of your 
ad to lionlorraine33s@ymail.com 

- Enclose a check for the full amount, made payable to “Lions District 33-S”. 
- All ads and payments are due by Saturday, December 1, 2018. 

If your club sells 2 ads to local businesses, your club will receive an ad of equal value at no charge. 
 

Thank you very much! 

Lorraine Thompson CST 

 
Name of Lions Club, Business, or Individual: 

 

 

Contact Name, address, phone & email: 
 

 

 

 

Type of Ad: 
  Full page ($125.00)   Half page ($75.00)   Quarter page ($50.00) 
  Print-ready ad attached  Check enclosed  (Amount $  / Check #  ) 
  Print-ready ad emailed   Check enclosed  (Amount $  / Check #  ) 

 
Mail to: 
District 33S Mid Winter Conference Ad, 30 Partridge Trail, Bridgewater, MA 02324 

 
 

mailto:lionlorraine33s@ymail.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello fellow Lions and friends, 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a happy, healthy, and safe holiday 
season.  Thank you for all you do to make your communities a better place to live. 
Many of you were at the last Cabinet Advisory Meeting where I spoke briefly about the 
Helen Keller Award.  The award was established in 2014 in honor of Helen Keller, who 
inspired Lions to be her “knights of the blind”.  She asked that they work to help find a cure 
for preventable blindness.  The award is for an individual who has accomplished 
outstanding humanitarian service to the community.  The individual can only be 
recommended by a club or individual lion other than themselves.  The recipient receives a 
letter, plaque, and drape ribbon in recognition of their dedicated humanitarian service 
from the District 33-S Governor and the Helen Keller Service Award Committee/LCIF 
Chairperson.  The Lions club or individuals are asked to donate $250.00 to the District 33-S 
Helen Keller Service Award Program.  The money, other than the cost of the award, is put 
into the District 33-S account.  Once there is $1000.00 the money is sent to LCIF for a 
Melvin Jones.  Each District Governor then has the ability to give a Melvin Jones to an 
individual that they believe is deserving of a Melvin but in a club that does not have the 
means to give out an award themselves.  Recommendations for deserving individuals are 
given to the District Governor by the Helen Keller Committee.  In the end it is ultimately up 
to the Governor when making the award. 
Please help us recognizing deserving individuals by presenting a Helen Keller Award. 
YIL, 
PDG Bev Dillon 

 



Leo’s Corner 
 
 

Greater Attleboro Leo Club 
 

 November was another busy month of community service for 
the Greater Attleboro Leo Club.  Leo members collected hundreds of pieces of candy 
at its inaugural "Halloween candy take back" Project for Operation Shoebox and 
Veterans' hospitals. Over 1,200 food items were collected and sorted at the annual 
food drive sponsored by the Leo Club.  These food items will be donated to an 
Attleboro food pantry.   Leo members and their advisors filled and shopped for 9 
baskets of food and delivered these to families of Attleboro High School students for 
Thanksgiving.  Leo members made the centerpieces for the Attleboro Senior Center 
sponsored turkey dinner.  Teams of Leo members and advisors raked yards of 
veterans and senior citizens and also volunteered at church fairs.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Leo members will participate in the Attleboro "Christmas is for Kids" program at 
their December 3rd meeting by filling red stockings with small toys (slinky, bubbles, 
crayons, vehicles etc) to that organization.  A representative from the program 
spoke to the Leo members at their November 19th meeting about the importance of 
these donations. 

 
 
 



Dighton Rehoboth Leo Club 
 

 
October and November Food Bank in Dighton 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Fall Festival Palmer River Elementary 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dighton Lions Arts Festival 

 



 
 
 

Barnstable Yarmouth Leo’s 
Working the Seaside Festival in Yarmouth 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Ken Benoits Pictures of  
Joyce Middleton’s Homecoming 

Click Here 

https://youtu.be/zm7rV33Zt-M


Picture’s from the 2nd Cabinet Advisory Meeting by Ken Benoit 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 



 



 



 
 
 
 

Updates from Eye Glass Recycling Committee 
 

The Eye Glass Recycling Committee is holding only one day this 
Month of eyeglass washing and bagging events plus separating of 
glasses for missions at the   

         
          Raynham Lions Hall 
        Monday December 3rd  
            1:00PM -3:00PM 
                      And 
           6:30 PM - 9:00 PM 
 

This is a District wide event and is open to all clubs.  Mark your 
calendars and invite your members to come and help with this project.  
This is a great opportunity to meet and catch up with other Lions from 
the District. With an additional opportunity to gain credit for the 
R.O.A.R. and P.R.I.D.E. programs by notifying your club secretary of your 
attendance.  

For more information on the project call me at 508-336-3637or 
via email at nate@natehelge.com .  Please call or email me if you plan to 
attend. Looking forward to your help on the 5th and the 19th if there is 
enough Lions in attendance to help, we will start separating glasses per 
prescription for donating to missions.  
If any clubs are looking to wash eye glasses as a club event, twinning or 
zone project we are willing to travel if you have the place. 
 

Nate Helgerson 
Eye Glass Chairman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:nate@natehelge.com


 

District 33S Eyemobile Foundation  

 

The Eyemobile Foundation meets on the second Monday of each 
month from 7:00 to 8:00 PM at the Good Days Restaurant in West 
Bridgewater (99 South Main Street). Those wishing to have some 
social time or order food arrive at 6:30.  

 

Come join us! Contact the Eyemobile Foundation 
President or Secretary. 

 

President Lion Peter Riordan, 508-274-2070, or Email: 
pcriordan@comcast.net, or 
eyemobilepresident@district33s.org 

 

Secretary:  PDG Bev Dillon, 508208-9349, or Email:  
benjy30@aol.com 

 

(To schedule the Eyemobile or Spot camera, please email 
the Eyemobile scheduler, Lion Bob Thompson at: 

eyemobilescheduler@district33s.org) 

 

    This is your foundation! Come and see what it’s all about! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:eyemobilescheduler@district33s.org


 
 
 
 

                  2018 Eyemobile Schedule  

Date used Club name Booked by Act Equipment 

15-16Nov So Attle Hebert Scr Spot 

13-Nov  Sand/Bourn Otis Scr Spot 

30-Nov/1Dec Westport Sullivan Scr Spot 

1&2-Dec Easton Freitas Scr Eyemobile&Spot 

4-7 Dec  Den-Har Fife Scr Spot 

  Chat/Naus    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

                                             
        
      2018 – 2019 District 33S Environmental Photo Contest 
 
Name of Photographer__________________________________________ 
Club Name___________________________________________________ 
E-mail address of Photographer__________________________________ 
Certification Club Chairperson____________________________________ 
 
Lions from clubs in good standing may enter, one from each category, 
an original unaltered high-quality photo paper, 8” X 10” black-and-white 
or color (without people) no frame.  
Photo may be taken within our South Eastern District. (not just within club) 
Contest categories: 
 1, Animal Life 
 2. Landscape 
 3. Plant Life 
 4. Weather Phenomenon 
 
Photos must be submitted to Lions District 33S prior to District 33S  
Mid-Winter Conference January 11, 2019 to the Photograph Committee. 
 
Chairman 
Lion- Ken Benny Benoit 
District 33S Photographer 
kenbenoit@comcast.net 
 
Please reply if you are interested. Or will be submitting a photo. 

mailto:kenbenoit@comcast.net


 

 

 
LIONS DISTRICT 33-S 

 

CHILDREN WITH SPECIAL NEEDS 

 

ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE 

 

 Lions hold an event each year for the children and their families, our annual 

Christmas party (held in King Philip Hall on King Philip Street, Raynham). We have 

hands on craft tables, face painting, music, and a whole buffet meal. The highlight of 

the day is of course our visit with Santa! Every child (siblings included) receives a gift 

picked out just for them from Santa as well as a picture with Santa to have to 

remember the great time they had. 

  

Most of all, the families come together, relax, a chance to meet other families, and 

just have FUN. 

  

There is no cost to this event for the families (well maybe a smile). If you 

know any families you know think they would be interested in our event, and want to 

be on our invitation list, please share this information with them and fill out the 

forms attached to this letter. That’s all there is to it. Also in you could go to your area 

schools and see their special education department and see if they would be willing 

to distribute to the parents of the children. 

SPECIAL NOTE: Any information collected is for invitation purposes only and is 

not used or shared for any other purpose. It is confidentially used by the committee 

only. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



LIONS DISTRICT 33-S CHRISTMAS PARTY FOR VISUALLY 
IMPAIRED/MULTI-HANDICAPPED YOUNGSTERS 

 
The Lions Clubs of District 33-S cordially invite all the VIP youngsters 
and members of their immediate families, to our ANNUAL CHRISTMAS 
PARTY on Saturday December 8th, 2018. The party will be held at the 
Raynham Lion’s Club (King Philip Hall), on King Philip Street, Raynham, 
MA; from 11:30 to 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
In addition to a visit from Santa, there will be plenty of food, beverages, 
gifts, and fun activities for everyone. All you have to do is return the 
attached form, come to Raynham, and enjoy yourselves. The Lion’s of 
District 33-S will do the rest! 
 
 
Please complete the attached form so that we may properly plan for the 
number of people attending the party. Even if you are unable to attend, 
we would appreciate receiving your name, address, and phone number 
so that we may contact you directly regarding future events. Also, in the 
unlikely event of a cancellation, we would be able to contact you with the 
new date. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation in this matter and we hope 
you will be able to attend. 
 
 

ATTENTION 
 

If your family knows of any family/families like yours and think they 
would be interested in our activities, please share this info with them 
and all they have to do is either fill it out and send it in or call/e-mail me 
with their information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Please complete and return form by November 30th, 2018 
 

Will be able to attend___________                  Sorry will be unable to attend_____________                                                                                                                                                                                                    
               
                                             
Name of Parent / Guardian________________________      Tel. # _____________________ 
 
Address___________________________________     Town & Zip______________________ 
 
Name of VIP youngster:________________________________________________________ 
 
Age: ________  Functional Age: ________         Interests: ____________________________ 
 

Names and ages of Brothers & Sisters Attending: 
 

______________________________________Age: ______ Interests: ____________________________ 
______________________________________Age: ______ Interests: ____________________________ 
______________________________________Age: ______ Interests: ____________________________ 

 
(Add more lines on back as needed) 

 
SIGNATURE OF PARENT / GUARDIAN 

 
                                                 _____________________________________________________ 
 

MAIL TO:   
Deborah Masciulli 

60 Wampatuck Street 
Pembroke, MA. 02359 
Cell # (781) 844-7851 

E-MAIL: dmasciulli@excite.com 
Or 

dmasciulli1956@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Directions to Raynham King Philip Hall: 
 

From route 24 NORTH or SOUTH, take EXIT 13 to ROUTE 44 WEST towards Taunton. 
Immediately after passing Benny’s Discount store on the right, take the first 
RIGHT (Dean ST.  RT. 104), then the first LEFT (King Philip Street). The Hall is the 
second building on the right. 

 

 

mailto:dmasciulli@excite.com


 

 
July, 11, 2018 

 
Dear High School Administrators, Teachers, Counselors, and Coaches: 
 
The Lions Clubs of Massachusetts is again sponsoring a Public Speaking contest.  Students in 
the 9th grade may now participate, joining the students in competition in the 10th, 11th and 12th 
grades.  
The topic for 2018-2019 is: 
 

“Integrity: What does it look like? “ 
  
  
 
Please give this great lesson in the art of public speaking a chance in your schools with the new 
school year beginning in September.  All materials are provided by the Youth Speech Committee 
in District 33S – Southeastern Massachusetts via the Massachusetts Lions Youth Speech 

Website:   www.lionsyouthspeech.org.    
All forms and booklets are now on-line:   Competition Guidelines; Student Handbook; Profiles; 
judging forms, and lots of information.   
 
Please visit the website for information regarding all aspects of the youth speech competition. 
Please note that printed materials from Lions Clubs and the committee are no longer provided. 
 
We encourage you to plan your class curriculum to include the speech competition topic as an 
assignment or essay.  This program is a wonderful way of building confidence and self-esteem.  
 
As your students advance through the levels of competition, beginning in October 2016, they have 
the opportunity to win $1,000 at the Lions Mid-Winter Conference held in January 2017.  And the 
student winning that level of competition goes to the Lions State Convention and has the 
opportunity to win an additional $1,500.    
 
If your school is going to participate, it is important to notify your local Lions Club by October 1st.   
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bob Coluci, PCT 
District 33S Youth Speech Co-Chairperson 
Wk.; 781-337-1650 
HM: 781-754-0725 
Email:  rcoluci@aol.com        

Lions Clubs of District 33S 

Massachusetts Multiple District 33 
Youth Speech Contest 

www.lionsyouthspeech.org 

http://www.lionsyouthspeech.org/


 



 



 
 
 
 

 
 

12/1/18 South Attleboro Village Lions Annual Craft Fair, 11am-3pm, Elks Lodge, 880 So. Main St., 
Attleboro, Ma 

12/1/18 Hanover Lions Club-Santa’s Coming to Hanover, 2:15pm, John Curtis Library, Hanover 
12/2/18 Bridgewater Academy Lions Breakfast with Santa 8-11am, Bridgewater Senior Center 10 

Wally Krueger Way, Bridgewater 
12/2/18 Norton Community Lions Club Annual Memorial Lights, 4:30pm, Norton Town Common 
12/3/18 Eyeglass Washing 1-3pm & 6:30-9pm, Raynham Lions Hall, 2234 King Philip St., 

Raynham 
12/7/18 Abington Lions 2nd Annual Ugly Sweater Ball, 7-11pm, American Legion Post 112, 1027 

Washington St., Abington, MA 
12/8/18 Special Needs Holiday Party, 11:30am-4pm Raynham Lions Hall 2234 King Philip St, 

Raynham 
12/9/18 Falmouth Lions Annual Holiday Parade, 10am, Falmouth Plaza, Falmouth MA 
12/10/18 Rochester Lions Club Fundraiser, See Flyer in Newsletter 
1/11/19 thru 1/13/19 District 33S Midwinter Conference, Hotel 1620, Plymouth 

(Theme: Arabian Nights) 
1/18/19 Raynham Lions Annual Sportsmen’s Dinner, 6pm, King Philip Hall, 2234 King Philip St., 

Raynham 
2/8/19 Attleboro & South Attleboro Village Lions Oldies for Heat Fundraiser, 7-11pm, Attleboro Elks, 

887 South Main Street, Rte. 152 
3/25/19 Third Cabinet Advisory Meeting, Holy Ghost Hall, East Taunton 
4/26/19 Dartmouth Lions Comedy Night, 7pm, Whites of Westport, 66 State Rd., Westport 
5/3/19 thru 5/5/19 MD33 State Convention, Sturbridge 
5/4/19 Dartmouth Lions Turtle Derby, 11am, Dartmouth Middle School Gym  
6/6/19 Fourth Cabinet Advisory Meeting, Redmen Hall, Wareham 
TBD District Bowling Event                                                                                                                                                                            
 
Clubs with On Going Events---Easton Lions Thrift Store – Middleboro Lions Computer Sales 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

District 33S and Club Events – Save the Date 

For more information, you can view the Calendar on the District Website 

All Information and flyers to be inserted in newsletter must be sent to: newsletter@district33s.org 
 

On or before the 20th of the month 
 

mailto:newsletter@district33s.org


 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 


